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From: Guy Jalland

Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 12:08 PM

ca: Philp Crawford

Subject: Re: Confidential

Dear Murray,
Thank you for your email earlier today.
| totally understand the process and approach the Authority is undertaking.

| confirm your understanding is correct - CPH, Mr Packer and CPH's executives will continue to
operate on the basis set out in my email to Philip Crawford of 18 February 2021, unless you are
advised otherwise.

| look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Kind regards
Guy Jalland

On 15 Mar 2021, at 9:08 am, Murray Smith —> wrote:

Dear Guy
| refer to our recent video call and your below email to Philip Crawford on 18 February.

As discussed, we do wish to formalise the offered commitments on behalf of CPH, Mr Packer and
CPH’s executives as part of a range of measures which would be required to enable the Authority to
make a decision on suitability. At this stage, the Authority remains engaged in a consultation
process with Crown and considers that it would be more appropriate to revert to you at a later time,
once it is in a position to make a final decision on suitability based on the broader range of proposals
being developed through the consultation process.

In the meantime, we acknowledge the offered commitments and understand that you will operate
on that basis unless we are advised otherwise. We expect to be able to respond to you in the near
future regarding a proposed basis on which to document and formalise the undertakings, and any
additional matters that might be required by the Authority (should there be any).









